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News Release 

 

 

For Immediate Release: July 18, 2017 
Contact:  Town Manager Troy Clarkson, 781-924-6401 

  
 
TOWN CONTINUES COORDINATION ON FIREWORKS FIELDWORK  
 

The Town of Hanover continues to coordinate closely with the 

Massachusetts Department of Environmental Protection, the MA 

Attorney General’s Office, and Tetra-Tech, the contractor chosen for the 

environmental cleanup occurring at the National Fireworks Site. The 

scope and amount of excavation and cleanup will likely result in work 

crews continuing work throughout the summer months and into the 

autumn months.  

The work includes excavating, removing, and in some cases, 

detonating items that remain from the research and manufacturing 

activities conducted at the site decades ago. Given the ongoing 

activities, additional security measures, including trail closures, 

additional no trespassing signage, and the erection of fencing, will be 

taken to secure the site.  
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The public is asked to cooperate by complying with the no 

trespassing order.  Information is posted on the Town of Hanover’s 

website at: www.hanover-ma.gov , and an email has been set up to 

answer any questions: natlfireworkssiteinfo@hanover-ma.gov .   
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